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County Adds Public EV Charging Stations in Bluemont, Middleburg and Sterling 

Loudoun County has installed new electrical vehicle (EV) charging stations for public use at 
three county facilities:  

• Bluemont Community Center, 33846 Snickersville Turnpike 
• Middleburg Library, 101 Reed St., Middleburg  
• Sterling Community Center, 120 Enterprise St., Sterling 

 
These stations will allow simultaneous charging of two vehicles at the Bluemont Community 

Center, two vehicles at the Middleburg Library and three vehicles at the Sterling Community Center. 
 

Users of the EV charging stations will be charged $2.10 per session. A session begins when the 
vehicle is plugged into the EV charging station and ends when the plug is removed or the charging 
process is complete. Payment can only be made at the charging station through a mobile app, which is 
connected to a credit or debit card.  

 
These are the first county-owned EV charging stations not located at a facility used by 

commuters. Additional publicly available charging stations and new locations are scheduled to come 
online over the next year. The county also offers EV charging stations at the Harmony Park and Ride lot 
and the county’s two Metrorail parking garages.  

 
A map of the locations of the county’s EV charging stations and information about plans to 

continue to increase the number of county-operated charging stations can be found in the 
Environment & Energy section of the Loudoun GeoHub. 

 
More information about Loudoun County’s environmental initiatives may be found at 

loudoun.gov/environment. 
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